Original concurrence copy to be
returned to FBrown, $5-396

Distribution;:
Project M-34
NOV - & 198¢ r/f
FCAF ~/f
JPRoberts
LCRouse
FBrown (LA)
Project M-34 NDavison
PDR

Note to Files:

In an October 7, 1982 telephone conversation with Jack D. Rollins,
U.S. Representative for Gesellschaft fuer Nuklear Service, mbH (GNS), re-
garding GNS's October 7, 1982 letter concerning its withdrawing proprietary
appendices to its Topical Report, entitled "Topical Safety Analysis Report
for a CASTOR Cask Type Independent Spert Fuel Storage Installation (Dry
Storage),” Mr. Rollins requested that the proprictary material be destroyed
rather than returned to GNS, except for 6 copies to be returned. I agreed
to this procedure.

John P. Roberts

Project Manager

Advanced Fuel and Spent Fuel
Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety

8211240391 821105
PDR PROJ
M-34 PDR

™~

epFCAFW rcArﬁh T S IR A
us

suenawi® JPRoperts :ss. LCRo

Il § Vis 7 1:F 2 1_1/\\/82 P SCTHGTIY WKROUILING AN, [ PP SN el &L

NAC FORM 318 (10-80) NACM 0240 . OFFICIAL RECORD COPY



